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Good Evening Sorors,
All three sorors of Beta Chapter are graduating this month.
Soror Liz and Soror Naadia will be graduating from the University of Chicago on Saturday June 10, 2017.

Soror Elizabeth Adetiba is graduating with a B.A. in Political Science and a minor in Human Rights.
Immediately after graduation, Soror Liz will be moving to New York to work as an editorial intern at The
Nation, and then starting a Fulbright post-grad scholarship in New Zealand in January for the 2018 calendar
year. Please send Soror Liz warm wishes and safe travels as she begins her new journey.

After graduation, Soror Naadia will be relocating to Atlanta Georgia. Soror Naadia will be working at the
Alston & Bird Atlanta office as an IP Litigation Case Assistant. Soror Naadia is excited about the Case
Assistant program since she will be given two mentors one that is a paralegal and one that is a partner who will
help guide her in her journey to law school. Please send Soror Naadia warm wishes and safe travels as she
embarks on her new journey to Atlanta Georgia in the summer.

Soror Jasmine Rodriquez graduated from Loyola University on May 12, 2017. She graduated with a B.S in
Criminal Justice. She will be pursuing a master’s degree in Healthcare Administration in the fall at the
University of Illinois, Chicago. Please send Soror Jasmine warm wishes on her endeavors.

At our last meeting, Soror Naadia, and | tied up loose ends of the chapter. Since there are no members in the
chapter now Soror Bertina Power-Stewart was added as the president of the chapter at the bank.

Sisterly submitted,

Soror Michelle Paramore
Theta Omega
Acting Graduate Advisor






